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THE TAKEOVER PANEL 
 
 

 

The Panel on Take-overs and Mergers wish to draw attention to the 

provisions of Rule 33 of the City Code and to advise anyone who has a commercial or 

financial interest in the outcome of the Allied Breweries offer for Trust Houses Forte 

that they should consult the Panel Executive before entering into any arrangements 

for dealings in the shares of either company. 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd December, 1971. 


